
May Reading 
Goal:  
400

minutes

Yay!  We have 
completed all 30 lists 
of spelling words 

found in our reading 
series, Journeys.  

This means we will no 
longer have spelling 

words for the 
remainder of this 

school year.  
However, please 

continue to 
encourage your child 
to continue to read 
for at least 20 

minutes each school 
night.
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Miss Iseler’s 
Classroom News

May 8, 2015

Weekly Update

Sign up to receive text 
message alerts!  Send a 
text to 81010 with the 
message @iseler2014.

Important Dates/Events

May 19: WDA Author Visit 9”00-10”30
May 25: Memorial Day; No School
May 28: Field Trip to Fair Oaks 

Farm
May 29: WDA Talent Show @ 1:15

June 1: Field Day
June 2: Last Day of School

Whew!  We made it through ISTEP!  Please know how much we appreciate 
your support during this time for your children.  I am beyond proud of 

the hard work the students put in during testing each day.  Seven days of 
testing is a lot of work and stress for students and this group has 

handled it so well!  
Please continue to encourage your child to read for at least 20 minutes 
each night in the month of May, as our reading goal this month is 400 
minutes.  We will celebrate our reading success over the course of the 

school year at the end of the month with our pizza party from Book-It!  
Throughout all of the ISTEP assessments, we did continue to have lessons 
in math on each day.  These lessons focused on number patterns and in-

and-out boxes.  Students were asked to identify the rule and finding 
missing numbers for number patterns and in-and-out boxes, as well as 

creating our own number patterns and in-and-out boxes.

Spelling Words
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